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Visiting Preacher 
TONIGHT   6:00 pm    Ethan Shrum  
May 4th        6:00pm  Felipe Reyes 
August 31st   11:00am  Junior Moore  

 
God with Us Ladies Fellowship 
Tuesday May 20th Sister Lisa Parker will be our Speaker.  She 

will speak on personalities 
 
Saturday, May 3rd  at 9a.m. 
The Church is hosting a fellowship breakfast at Church.  
Everyone is invited to come and is encouraged to bring 
someone with you.    

 
June 15th until June 21st    at 7:00 pm 
Faith Missionary Baptist Church Revival 
 

 5th Sunday Dinner and Singing 
June               29th  Midstate quartet 
August 31st  Sacred Harmony 
November    30th           Wilburn and Wilburn 

 
 

 

Susan was part of the number one bowling team at her 

Metro Parks Disabilities Program this week. This league 

bowls fall and spring on Tuesdays at PlaMor Lanes. She 

had a bowling average of 95.5. This is the first year she has 

been on the number one team. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

                                                                                              

There are no Birthdays or Anniversaries this week.  No 
specific prayer requests were received.  I know everyone 
knows someone who needs our prayers.   

 

On behalf of everyone at Church, Thank You Cindy and 
Lisa for the visual display.  Sometimes we take for 
granted what his love means to us.  It started coming 
back (at least to me) as each word was added.  
 
Momma, Sheila, and I left Friday morning going to West 
Tennessee for Homecoming at my Grandparents church.  This was 
printed Thursday Night. 
 
I did not receive any Pastor comments, which worked out to be 
great. This week and this week only, we have a few words for 
him. 

  

I said a Prayer for you today 
and know God must have heard. 

I felt the answer in my heart 
although He spoke no word. 

I didn't ask for wealth or fame. 
I knew you wouldn't mind. 

I asked Him to send treasures 
of a far more lasting kind. 

I asked that He'd be near you 
at the start of each new day, 

to grant you health and blessings 
and friends to share the way. 
I asked for happiness for you 
in all things great and small. 
But it was for His loving care 

I prayed the most of all 
 

 



 
 

                                                                                              

 Thank You for Being Our Pastor 
Today, we want to say thank you 

for how you walk in truth 
To share God's Word, salvation, life 

That will each soul renew. 
 

Thank you for the time you spend 
The hours you gladly give, 

Unfolding of God's perfect way 
The only way to live. 

 
Thank you for your shepherding, 

Leading on the upward path, 
For prayerful concern and visitation, 

Caring from the heart. 
 

Thank you for how you are fulfilling 
The call of God you heard, 
Sharing of the gift He gave 
To bless us with His Word. 

 
Thank you for your walk in Him 

For trusting God each day, 
Gleaning of the endless wisdom 

For all The Lord would say. 
 

Thank you for your hand of grace 
Stretched forth with loving care, 

We thank our God for you 
As we lift you up in prayer. 

 


